
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cougar Chronicle 

November 10, 2010 

Christ’s Love  

Calls Us -  

Share the 

Message 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Nov 11 
Forensics in New 
Ulm for grades 5-8 
  
Fri Nov 12 
5:30 - 8:00 PM 
Harvest Festival 
 
Sun Nov 14 
8 & 10:30 am 
Worship 
 
Sun Nov 14 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
 
Sun Nov 14 
1 pm Pioneers 
 
Wed Nov 17 
Parent Transport 
Afternoon 
 
 
 

 

Forensics:  Students in grades 5-8 will be participating in the annual MLC Forensics 
competition in New Ulm on Thursday.  We will leave school at 1:10 PM and return 
between 7:30 - 7:45 PM.  The students will be treated to a pizza and pop supper at 
Happy Joe’s in New Ulm after the contest. 
 
Harvest Festival:  The PTF Harvest Festival will be held Friday from 5:30-8:00 PM.  
Pizza and pop will be served from 5:30-6:30 (first slice of pizza and a pop are free.)   
Games for all ages will take place from 6:30-8:00 PM.  This year we are asking that each 
family bring a bag of candy or some kind of a item such as a pencil, bookmarker, erasers 
etc. that can be then passed out to all of the children that are attending the Harvest 
Festival.  If you are willing to donate cakes, pies or cupcakes in a disposable container 
please sign up at school.  Baked items can be brought to school the day of Harvest 
Festival.  Put your creative minds together and donate a gift basket to be purchased at 
our silent auction held during Harvest Festival.  All proceeds will go towards our PTF 
fund.  Any questions, please feel free to call Becky Swanson 532-2324 or Hannah Prahl 
337-0785.   
 
Lower Sunday School:  Just a reminder to students in the Lower Sunday School that 
you are scheduled to sing in the 10:30 AM service this Sunday, November 14th.   
 
Pioneers:  The Pioneers will meet this Sunday, November 14th from 1-3 PM at Samuel.  
Plans are to celebrate a traditional “First” Thanksgiving.  
 

Parent Transport Afternoon:  Next Wednesday, November 17th is a parent transport 
afternoon.  There will be no bus service after school that day.   
 
Basketball/Cheerleading Meeting:  The mandatory parent meeting for students 
participating in basketball or cheerleading this year will be held on Monday, November 
22nd at 7:00 PM (right after the PTF meeting).  Students in grades 3-8 can play 
basketball and students from grades 1-8 can be in cheerleading.    Last year we 
did not have a cheerleading squad because we did not have a coach. For us to 
have cheerleading this year we will need someone to volunteer to coach it.  If you 
are willing to help with cheerleading, please speak to Mr. Festerling or call the office. 
 
Red Hat Granny Readers:  Thank you to the Red Hat Granny Readers who came to our 
school on Monday to read to the PreKindergarten through the 5th grade.  This is a group 
of retired school teachers who enjoy reading!   These six women are from Wabasso, 
Vesta, and Lucan.  The students enjoyed it! 
  
 
  

 
Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Arryanna Rosburg - 2 
Erik VanKampen - 4 
Mackenzie Olsen - 8 
Samantha Onken - 9 
Grace Doering -14 
Mrs. Knutson - 14 
Tavion Diggs - 17 
Mrs. Onken - 18 
Kristina Hagberg - 19 
Randi Wendorf - 23 




